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Assam Governor congratulates successful candidates of HSLC examinations 
 

Guwahati, April 20: Assam Governor Shri Gulab Chand Kataria congratulated the 
students on their success in the High School Leaving Certificate Examinations, the 
results of which were declared today. He also congratulated the teachers and parents of 
the students. 
 

In a statement made here today, Shri Kataria while congratulating the successful 
candidates said, "Your result is the reflection of your hard work and perseverance. This 
result leads the way for you to go forward, create a mark for yourself and work for the 
society. May the Almighty bless you and I wish you luck in your future academic 
endeavors”.  
  

Shri Kataria however, has words of consolation to the unsuccessful students and 
said, "For those who may not have achieved the desired results, I urge you to remain 
steadfast in your goals and continue to study hard. May each of you find fulfillment and 
prosperity in your future endeavors." 
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